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Weekly News 
It’s been a great first week back at school. This week our 
focus in Collective Worship has been on Lent. We have 
shared the Bible story of the time Jesus spent in the 
desert and reflected on how Jesus responded when 
faced with temptation. We have also thought about how 
Christians often give up something during Lent and it 
has been interesting to hear all the challenges that the 
children have set themselves for Lent. We look forward 
to hearing how they get on with these. 
 

Year 3/4 Athletics Success 

 
 
The Year 3/4 indoor athletics team attended their 
develop final at Franklin College, after finishing in 15th 
place overall out of 23 schools earlier in in the year. Our 
children thoroughly enjoyed the experience of having 
another go at their athletics events, they really tried 
hard and came 6th overall on the day. Well done team! 

 

 

Additional Nursery Sessions 
Nursery age children are entitled to 15 hours of free 
care and education each week, term time only. Some 
parents who meet particular criteria may also be 
entitled to 30 hours government funding. For those 
parents that require it because of work or study 
commitments we offer additional sessions above the 15 
hours. This varies from term to term and the spaces are 
only available once all children eligible for entry have 
been accommodated. Our charges for these sessions 
have remained unchanged since 2016. However, due to 

ever increasing staffing, energy and resource costs we 
have made the difficult decision to increase the costs of 
these additional sessions to £5.50 per hour from the 
start of the Summer term. This will ensure we can 
continue to provide the high quality of care and 
education. Extra sessions can be booked and paid for on 
Parentmail. Please contact the office if you require 
support with this.  

 
Our amazing Choir! 

 
 
Our choir were invited to perform at Immingham Civic 
centre during the half term break. It was fantastic to see 
so many of our children turn up during their school 
holiday to represent the school. Their singing was 
absolutely amazing! We have a couple more events later 
in the year which they have been asked to sing at 
including a performance at St Andrew’s Church next 
Wednesday to sing to the residents of Glyn Thomas Care 
Home.  

 
Non- Uniform Day 
Our PTFA are already busy organising Easter Bingo night 
and our Easter raffle. To support us with this we are 
holding a non uniform day on Friday 1st March. We are 
asking for a donation of chocolate or an Easter egg for 
attending school in non-uniform on this day. 

 
 

Diary Dates 
Wednesday 28th February – Parents’ Evening 

Thursday 7th March- World Book Day 
Thursday 14th March- Bingo Night 

Friday 15th March- Comic Relief 
Thursday 28th March- Easter Service at Church 
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